
 

 

 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 

This letter is written in acceptance of the paper submitted to APARM 2016 

“MULTIDISCIPLINARY DESIGN OPTIMIZATION BASED ON ALMABC 
ALGORITHM” by Huanwei Xu and Wei Li. The details on the conference and presentation are 
as follows. 

 
 

 Author : Huanwei Xu and Wei Li 
Place of Conference : Hanyang University, Seoul, Korea 

 Date of Conference: 24 ~ 26, August, 2016 

 Paper Title : MULTIDISCIPLINARY DESIGN OPTIMIZATION BASED ON 
ALMABC ALGORITHM 

 Type of Presentation : Oral Presentation 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Suk Joo Bae 
General Co-Chair of APARM 2016 
Department of Industrial Engineering, Hanyang University  
222 Wangsimni-ro, Seongdong-gu, Seoul, 04763, Korea 
Tel) 82-2-2220-0473 
Fax) 82-2-2220-4499  
e-mail) sjbae@hanyang.ac.kr 


